
 

 

 

 

 
                                                                    May 2022 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to remind you that the Phonics Screening Check will be taking place 
during week beginning Monday 6th June. It is important that your child is in school 
that week as the checks need to be completed by Friday 10th June.  
 
We are sending home some words for your child to practise in preparation for the 
check. Please encourage your child to look carefully at each word, and try to 
recognise the digraphs, trigraphs or split digraphs before sounding out the word. 
Please encourage your child to practise these words independently, but help them if 
they need support. 
 
Please use these resources to practise sounding and blending real and nonsense 
words. 
 
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources 
https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/list/phonics-games-phase-3 
https://www.phonicsbloom.com/uk/game/list/phonics-games-phase-5 
 
Please practise as much as possible for consolidation.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Year One Team 
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